
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Newsletter - 5th April 2019 

Thank you to everybody who has supported so many of our events and fundraisers this 

term, we really appreciate it and hope you all have a lovely Easter break. 

 

Unfortunately the Cluster Trigolf Tournament this week had to be postponed due to 

forecasted heavy rain, it is now taking place during the afternoon of Tuesday 23rd 

April.  This event will involve 20 of our pupils across Years 1 to 4.  As we are hosting 

the event we do not require permission slips on this occasion. 

 

Our School Council have met and decided the theme for our outdoor  

classroom is ‘Minibeasts’ for the Summer term.  We are looking forward to 

using this space as much as possible. 

 

As always, if you have any concerns please do speak with your class teacher in the 

first instance, they will endeavour to answer any queries and resolve any issues. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley 

Executive Head  

Tel:  01553 828680     Email: office@walpolecrosskeys.norfolk.sch.uk 

Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwarton.norfolk.sch.uk 

www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

W/C 22nd April ….W/C 22nd April ….W/C 22nd April ….   
Monday 

School Closed—bank holiday  

Tuesday 

Lunchtime Lego Club (all years) 

Cluster Trigolf (Years 1-4) 

Wednesday 

Lunchtime Tennis Club (Years 3-6)  

Football Club (Years 1-6) 

Thursday 

Summer Craft Club (all years)  

Friday 

PTA Meeting 2:30pm (all welcome)  

E-Safety Conversation  

Starters —Week 5 

Do you know where to go for 

help? Although you may be the 

adult they trust the most, some 

children struggle to talk about what hap-

pens online due to confusion or embar-

rassment.  Because of this they may 

struggle to approach the normal people 

who would help, such as yourself or a 

teacher.  Have a chat with your child 

about exactly where they can go for 

help, and how they can report any activ-

ity that they believe is inappropriate 

online. 



 Lunchtime Lego Club:  After Easter Miss Anu is starting a lunchtime 

Lego Club every Tuesday, therefore any donations of Lego for the school to 

keep would be greatly appreciated. 

 Crucial Crew (3rd May Year 6):  Please return completed permission slips to the 

office by Monday 29th April. 

 Hilltop Residential (3rd to 5th June 2020 current Year 3/4/5):  We have 

booked a Hilltop information meeting for Wednesday 8th May at 3:15pm.  Any 

parents/carers of current Year 3, 4 and 5 pupils are invited to attend.   

A t t e n d a n c e 
w/c 1st April 2019:  

 Reception: 92.06 

 Year 1:   97.22% 

 Year 2:   96.83% 

 Year 3:   100% 

 Year 4:   100% 

 Year 5:  93.65% 

 Year 6:   98.15% 

Whole school 96.62% 

Congratulations 

Year 3 & 4 

(100%) 

Artwork with Printing—2/4/19 

On Tuesday our Year 3 and 4 pupils visited 

Stories of Lynn to take part in an art activity 

day.  It was really interesting and lots of fun.  

The children’s work will be displayed in an  

upcoming exhibition, Year 3 and 4 parents and carers have been invited to 

a VIP preview (letters and tickets were sent home yesterday).  

PTA Spring Disco—29/3/19 

Thank to everybody who supported this event, the children had a wonderful time and 

we raised £50.96 for PTA funds. 

Leaver Hoodies  

A huge thank you to the PTA for funding our 

Year 6 leaver hoodies, the children have not 

stopped wearing them.  Don’t they look smart. 

 

 



Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

Tuesday 23rd April Back to School:  Spring Term 2 

 Cluster Trigolf Tournament:  Years 1-4 

Friday 26th April PTA Meeting 2:30pm:  all welcome 

Monday 29th April BJ Puppet Assembly 

Friday 3rd May Year 6 Crucial Crew Trip 

Monday 6th May School Closed—Bank Holiday 

Wednesday 8th May Hilltop Information Meeting 3:15pm  

*Year 3, 4 & 5 parents/carers invited* 

Monday 13th May 

*SATs week* 

Sally Beadle Assembly 

Friday 17th May Year 6 Pizza Hut lunch 

Monday 20th May  Year 6 Transition Lesson (DT) 11:30am-12:30pm 

Bridget Jones Assembly 

Tuesday 21st May  Hi5 Netball Finals 

School Nurse Visit (Reception)  

*hearing and vision checks* 

Friday 24th May Last day of Spring Term 2 

Monday 3rd June First Day of Summer Term 1 

Next year the school will not be following the Norfolk Model Calendar, please visit our 

website for the 2019-2020 term dates. 


